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Hello Henry Families, 

We are approaching the end of our first quarter and look forward to the 

beginning second quarter in October. We have Skate Country and a Peter 

Piper Boo Bash scheduled for October and we are looking forward to 

seeing our Henry Gila Monsters and their families at these community 

events. 

 

Important Dates: 

October 7th Grading Day, NO SCHOOL 

October 6th, Skate Country, 6-8pm 

October 10th – 14th, Break, NO SCHOOL 

October 21st, Picture Retakes 

October 27, Peter Piper Boo Bash, 5-7 pm, Old Spanish Trail 

 

The cafeteria serves breakfast each morning. If you would like your child to have breakfast, 

please drop them off at 7:15 for them to have time to eat and get to class on time. 

 

 


